
Providence Methodist Church
Colley Gate

23h September 2024

Good morning,

It is with a measure of sadness I write to let you know that due to our circuit needing to 
reduce the number of churches it supports, reduced numbers and ever increasing fuel and
maintenance costs, Providence will hold its closing services on  November 3rd 2024. 

Our morning service will be at 10:20am, led by lay pastor Martyn Filsak, and we are also 
having an afternoon service at 3:30pm, led by Superintendent Minister Rev Alan Combes.
 
We understand that not everyone will be able to attend both services, but having a second 
service later in the day allows those who have other morning commitments to attend and 
helps any who live at a distance to join with us.

As you have had a relationship with Providence, we warmly invite you to join us at one or 
both of our services on November 3rd. 
You will help make our final day of worship in the church special.

We understand travelling distances in November has its problems so you may wish an 
alternative.  “Send your thoughts to me I will read them out at the 3:30 Service.”

For seating, if you would like to accept this invitation, could you  please drop me an 
acceptance.

Derek and Jules ( Church Council Secretary }

 


